29
region. Before coming down to Montreal, he was teacher of the Moose
Fort School,  His intention is to qualify himself here for the Sacred Min-
istry, and then to go back as a Missionary to the Indians of his native
clime. Mr. Faries read a most interesting paper containing the Missionary
history of Moosonee, before the Alumni Association, on W ednesday even-
ing, Oct. 12, which paper is printed iz foto in the Gasette of Oct, 18th,

We give most hearty thanks to our Father in Heaven for having raised
up our fellow-student, W, W, Craig, from a dire sickness, and for having
restored him to health, strength and vigor.

We also extend our congratulations to Miss Henderson that she has
regained her health, hoping that her recovery may be permanent.

Our last year's president, Rev. Jas. A. Elliott, B.A., has been appointed
to the charge of Mille Isles and Morin. It s a matter of satisfaction that

this most worthy parish, which has been so long vacant, has now a resident
incumbent, and we all join in wishing * Jim ” God speed in his new field of
work.

The delegates from the Missionary Society of the M.D.T.C. to the
Annual Convention of the Intercollegiate Missionary Alliance, which
meets this year at Woodstock, Ont,, are Messrs. J. Irwin Strong and A.
E. Elliott. Mr, Strong, we might mention, is one of the Executive Com-
mittee of the Alliance,

We are glad to be able to report that the Mission at Outremont, the
only work exclusively under our own control, is t]\uni.\hing:mdpmgrcshing.

During the summer Mr, J. 'T. Strong was in charge of it, and his congre-

gation testified to their appreciation of his services by presenting him with
an illuminated address, and a well bound set of Matthew Henry’s Com-

mentaries, Mr, Hutchings is now carrying on the work there, and we

have every reasan to hope that under his wise and careful management,
the beginnings of a large and influential Church of England Parish may be
formed. Our particular need in this connection is a church, and there js
a possibility of our obtaining one, with all nec essary equipments, very
shortly.

We welcome back among us, Mr. J. Hunter, who was in college four
years ago, but left in order to take his Arts course in Toronto. Having
successfully graduated there, he has returned to the home of his youth
for his Theological training,

We are very grateful to the Rev. Commander Roberts for his well-




